November 10, 2015
Town of Packwaukee
Town Board Meeting Minutes

Chairman Al Rosenthal called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Meeting Minutes: Motion by Vikki Trimble seconded by Jim Sanders to approve the
Octoberl3, 2015 minutes as they are written. Motion Carried.

Treasurers Report: Treasurer Jeri Showers read the Treasurers report.

Library Report: Library will be closed Thanksgiving, Christmas Eve and Christmas Day.
Three quilts were donated and will be raffled off.

Ciiitizens Inquiries and Concerns: Land owners did not clean out their culverts.

Town Hall, park, Boat Landings, Flags, Christmas Decorations: Poles were fixed for the
decorations so they will be going up in the next few days.

When the Causeway is redone there might be a DNR Grant for a fire hydrant.
McCarthney Carpet was chosen for the new carpet in the hall and it will be tile type.
Recycling Center: It was brought to the Boards attention that part of the recycling
Center is located on Greg Riesens property. Motion by Vikki Trimble seconded by Joe
Oravetz to allow Al Rosenthal will contact Greg Riesen on the issue. Motion Carried.
Motion by Jim Sanders seconded by Vikki Trimble to open the recycling center the 1%
and 3™ Wednesdays from 1-4 during the winter months starting January 1, 2016.
Motion Carried. Al Rosenthal will inform Gary Sanders on this change.

Roads: Motion by Joe Oravetz seconded by Vikki Trimble to approve TRIP for work
done on 10" Road. Motion Carried.

Motion by Lance seconded by Joe Oravetz to approve new property owners to get their
first fire sign free but any replacements will be paid for by the property owner. The
unpaved alleys located in the plot of Packwaukee Blocks 2, 3 and 4 in the Town of
Packwaukee will soon be vacated.

Town Board Reportsy\ Next Board Meeting will be Tuesday, December 8, 2015 at 6:00.
Wisconsin Towns Agsotiation Marquette County Unit Christmas will be held on Thursday
Dec. 10" at JJ’s Riyers/Bend at 6:00 p.m.




